
 

October 19, 2020 
 
Dorothy Graham, President 
Graham Family Foundation 
544 61st Street 
Oakland, CA 94609 
 

Dear Dorothy, 
 

Thank you for your generous contribution of $40,000.00 to Expect Miracles Foundation in 
support of The Samfund’s COVID-19 Emergency Fund, made on September 25, 2020. Your 
donation will make a real and lasting impact on the lives of young adults who are struggling to 
overcome the dual financial challenges of cancer and COVID-19. 
 
As we discussed, these funds will be used exclusively for rent and mortgage payments to help 
young adult survivors stay in their homes. Once the funds are awarded, we will provide you with 
detailed information about each recipient, the purpose of the grant, and the date on which 
payment is made. We will also share with grant recipients the expectation that they will provide 
feedback on the impact of their grant no later than 90 days after the payment is made.  
  
If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please let us know so that we can 
use your donation in the manner in which you expect. You can reach me anytime at the contact 
information listed below. 
  
Thank you again for your generosity and support! We are so grateful for your continued trust 
and partnership, and are honored to do this important work with you and Rich. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 
Samantha Watson 
Managing Director of Stewardship  
Founder of The Samfund 
 
Expect Miracles Foundation/The Samfund 
89 South Street, Suite 701 
Boston, MA 02111 
617-938-3484 
swatson@expectmiraclesfoundation.org 
 
Expect Miracles Foundation (tax ID: 20-4127495) is a registered 501c3 nonprofit organization.  Your gift is deductible 
to the full extent allowed by applicable tax laws. We confirm for your records that we have received check #440 in the 
amount of $40,000.00 and that we have not provided any goods or services in exchange for your gift.  


